Employee Privacy Policy FAQ
Dear Employees,

We understand that you may have questions regarding our Employee Privacy Policy. Below are
some frequently asked questions that might help clarify any concerns you may have.

1. What is the purpose of the Employee Privacy Policy?

The Employee Privacy Policy outlines how we collect, use, and protect your personal
information in compliance with applicable laws.

2. What information do we collect?

We may collect personal information such as your name, contact details, employment history,
and any other information necessary for employment purposes.

3. How is my personal information used?

Your personal information is used for HR purposes, payroll, benefits administration, and
compliance with legal obligations.

4. Who has access to my personal information?

Access to your personal information is limited to authorized personnel within the company who
require it for legitimate business purposes.

5. How can | update my personal information?

You can update your personal information by contacting the HR department directly.

6. What measures are in place to protect my information?

We implement technical and organizational measures to securely store and protect your personal
information from unauthorized access or disclosure.

7. Whom should I contact if | have further questions?

If you have any additional questions regarding the Employee Privacy Policy, please reach out to
the HR department at hr@company.com.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.



Sincerely,

[Your Company Name]



